Tracy, Mary

From: ‘ OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 12:25 PM
To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: APR 8

Forwarding.

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 12:25 PM

To: 'elizabeth suarez' <suarezelizabeth188@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: APR 8

Received 1-3-17.

Supreme Court Clerk’s Office

From: elizabeth suarez [mailto:suarezelizabeth188@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 12:16 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@CQURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: APR 8

I support the proposed changes to APR 8. I support anything that will help Americas native children. They
deserve all the help they can get. Considering the hand they have been dealt by the U.S government.

Best,
Liz Suarez



